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Notification  

 The Hon’ble High Court of Kerala has considered the writ appeal filed by the State today 

and passed an interim order to the effect that since 30.09.2010 is the cut-off date for finalizing 

admissions to Super Speciality Courses, the admissions given by the Director of Medical 

Education both prior to and after the impugned judgement will be treated as provisional and 

admissions so given will subject to the result of all the writ appeals. 

 Accordingly it is informed that all the admissions done by the Director of Medical 

Education will be provisional and subject to the result of all the writ appeals.  

 Consequently there will be no counseling on 30.09.2010 and the classes will commence 

on 01.10.2010 itself. 

  

 

        

      Sd /-    

    Director of Medical Education 

 


